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Hello everyone!   

 

Things to Note  
 

Nursery Books  

As next week is the last of the term, the children will not be able to take books home. 

Please can you have a quick search for any nursery books that you may have at home 

and return them next week. Thanks a million.  

 

End of Year Nursery Party 

On Thursday 20th July, we will be holding an end of year party! There will be music, 

singing and dancing and if the children would like to dress up, then please do. During 

our cooking session that week, we will be making sandwiches for the party. It is now 

school policy not to ask parents to bring in food for the children, but staff will provide light 

snacks.  

 

End of Term of Arrangements  

Friday 21st July is the last day of the school year and pick up time will be at 1.45pm to 

allow for you to pick up any siblings at 2pm in the main school. 

Afternoon children are welcome to attend nursey in the afternoon, but please remember 

the early pick up time!  

 
 

Our Nursery Week 

The penultimate week in nursery has been full of celebrations and goodbyes. On 

Monday, the children said a final farewell to the chicks as they ventured off to their new 

home at the farm. On Friday, the children had their final morning with the sensational 

Shula and the marvellous Margaret, who have always made Friday mornings full of fun 

and magic, especially during the wild garden session and story time!  

 

The big news of the week was of course the Nursery Graduation. As 

always, it was wonderful to see so many parents attend and celebrate 

those children who are moving onto big school in September. The 

children were so excited to take centre stage and it was lovely to share 

our fondest memories of the year we have shared. Thank you to 

everyone for coming.  

 



 
 

The rest of the week the children were busy getting ready for the graduation, finishing 

their hats and making yummy oaty cookies with Sophie. On Monday, many of the 

children had lunch for the first time in the school hall, to get a little insight in what to 

expect from September! 

 

If you’re attending the Summer BBQ on Friday, we hope you have a lovely time and 

hopefully the rain will stay away!  

 

Have a wonderful weekend everyone and we look forward to seeing you all for the final 

countdown! Roll music….. 

 

Warmest wishes,  

 

Fiona, Liz, Tracey, Katrina and Sophie 


